Please be advised that we intend to bring forward the following amendment to clause 3.2 of the
10th report of the Planning and Environment Committee:

That Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to review existing (and consider in future) housing-
related CIPs opportunities to include and incentivize the creation of affordable housing units,
including but not limited to:

a) the introduction of mandatory minimums to access CIP funds; and,
b) options to include units in existing buildings.

It being noted that changes to provincial legislation on affordable housing necessitates a review
of the existing financial incentive programs.

It being further noted that staff will report back no later than Q2 2024.

Sincerely,

Josh Morgan, Mayor of London
Skylar Franke, Ward 11 City Councillor



